
 
 
 

May 18, 2020 
 
 
Democratic Majority for Israel 
1023 31st Street Northwest 
Washington, D.C. 20007 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am grateful for and humbled by your statement of support for this campaign and my candidacy 
for president. It fills me with pride to have the endorsement of so many incredible communities 
whose efforts to secure a brighter future and a more just society inspire me to keep fighting. 
  
I’m honored to have earned the early support of the Democratic Majority for Israel, and your 
continued engagement will be vital as we build toward the general election.  DMFI has been a 
powerful voice standing up for our party's principles and advocating for a strong enduring 
partnership between Israel and the U.S., grounded in our democratic values. That has been my 
firm conviction since my first visit to Israel in 1973, and I look forward to continuing to 
strengthen the partnership between our nations as president, including by working toward a two-
state solution that results in a secure, democratic, and Jewish State of Israel living side-by-side in 
peace with a Palestinian state.  
  
You know, as I do, just how much promise our country has––and the importance of not taking a 
single vote for granted. That’s the kind of campaign we’re running and I’m proud to stand side-
by-side with you in the battle for the soul of this great nation. 
 
Thanks again for your support, and for your service to our country. We’re lucky to have your 
voice and your leadership. 
  
  
                                                                                 Sincerely, 
  
  
   
  
                                                                                 Joseph R. Biden, Jr. 
 

Jacob McClory


